
April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairwoman
U.S. House Appropriations Committee
2358 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member
U.S. House Appropriations Committee
1026 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Wellston Loop Mixed Use Development Project in Fiscal Year
2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Easton Development Corporation and
Young Voices with Action, located at 6913 Page Boulevard, St. Louis, Missouri 63133. The
funding would be used for capital costs for the development. I certify that neither I nor my
immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

CORI BUSH
Member of Congress


